This certifies that the

Washington’s Lottery

has been assessed to be compliant with the

O I~

NCPG NASPL

NASPL/NCPG Responsible Gambling

Verification Best Practices

at the
Sustaining Level

for the period of

December 2024 — December 2027
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Keith S. Whyte David B. Gale
Executive Director, NCPG Executive Director, NASPL




